LAW OFFICE OF MARC CHYTILO

ENVIRONMENTAL AW

February 1, 2013

Errin Briggs, Planner By email to ebriggs@co.santa-barbara.ca.us
Planning and Development

County of Santa Barbara

126 East Anapamu St.

Santa Barbara, CA 93101

RE:  Naples Coalition Appeal of the Schulte/Dos Pueblos Lot Line Adjustment Project (Case No.
12APL-00000-00018)

Dear Mr. Briggs,

This office represents the Naples Coalition, Appellant in this matter. This appeal is currently
scheduled for hearing before the Board of Supervisors on February 5, 2013. We’ve learned that
Mark Lloyd, authorized agent for Project Applicant Dos Pueblos Ranch, LLC, has requested that the
appeal hearing be continued to March 12, 2013 to accommodate David F ainer’s scheduling conflict,
and that the Planning and Development Department has adopted this as their request and
recommendation. We have no objection to this request, and concur that this matter should be
continued to the Board’s March 12, 2013 hearing.

Respectfully submitted,
LAW OFFICE OF MARC CHYTILO
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CC:  Mark Lloyd, Dos Pueblos Ranch, LL.C
David Fainer, Dos Pueblos Ranch, LLC
Deborah Rosenthal, SBRHC, Inc.
Anne Almy, Supervising Planner
Dianne Black, Assistant Director, Planning and Development
Mike Allen, Clerk of the Board
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P.O. Box 92233 * Santa Barbara, California 93190

Phone: (805) 682-0585 * Fax: (805) 682-2379

Email(s): marc@lomesb.com (Marc); ana@lomesh.com (Ana)




